
 

POWER LUBER PUMP ASSEMBLY ISSUES 1400 AND 1800 
I've created the chart below to illustrate the kit changes as clearly as possible.  

Yes, the 286102 is replaced by the 286404 and yes it is versatile enough to be used in 

the older models of the 1400 as well as the newer models.  

 

The 286112 has been replaced by two new kits; 286402 and 286403 ; Two kits were 

required because new handle assemblies are included.   New handles are required to 

allow models built through 2011 to be repaired.  

 

We've included the handles and new pressure relief valve at no cost.   The new numbers 

fit all sizes past, present and foreseeable future.  
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